
BHCUSD#8 MOVIE PERMISSION FORM 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Bunker Hill School District encourages the use of supplemental instructional material that 

contribute to the understanding of the concepts for our students. Our teachers occasionally 

make use of videos in their class to enhance the learning process. We require that the 

supplemental instructional material is educationally sound, age appropriate, educationally 

enriching, above reproach in content and not in violation of the copyright laws.  

The information below is about a movie, which a teacher has requested to show in your child's 

classroom. Please read the information, sign and return the form for your child to view the 

movie. If you choose for your child not to view the movie, an alternative activity will be 

provided. Your child's grade will not be adversely affected if you choose for him or her not to 

watch this video.  

 

Today's Date _______________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Video _____________________________________________________________________ 

Rating of Video _____________________________________________________________________ 

Class video will be shown in ___________________________________________________________ 

Reason for showing video _____________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date video will be shown ______________________________________________________________ 

Teacher’s Signature ___________________________________________________________________ 

This form needs to be returned to the teacher on or before the date the video is to be shown or the 

student will not be allowed to watch the video. 

 

Parent/Guardian Approval ______________________________________________________________ 


